CRICK PRIMARY SCHOOL 20th April 2015

www.crick.northants.sch.uk



Happy Birthday to the following children who celebrated their birthday this week – Harry H, Gabriel J, Masie B and Lewis B!



Summer Term 1

23.04.15	Strings Music Lessons start for Jupiter class
28.04.15	bmJV drawing competition closing date
29.04.15	Maths Problem Solving Day
30.04.15	Year 3&4 Hockey tournament – further details from Mrs Lane
04.05.15	Bank Holiday
08.05.15	Mufti – Day for May Day (Bottles)
	VE Celebration Day in school
11.05.15	SATS Week
15.05.15	Mufti – Day for May Day (Chocolates)
16.05.15	May Day
18.05.15	Bikeability begins for Y6
20.05.15	Maths Problem Solving Day
21.05.15	West Bromwich Albion Football Day – details to follow
22.05.15	Stars Class Assembly
	End of Summer 1
<u>Summer Term 2</u>	
01.06.15	School reopens
27.06.15	FOCS Casino Night
17.07.15	Venus Class Assembly
21.07.15	End of Summer 2



Our Star Pupils – 17th April:

Venus – Max N

Stars - Elliot H

Mars - Ted L

Jupiter – Oliver W

Saturn - John M

Neptune – Anthony G

Mrs White has asked me to thank you for all the wonderful gifts, cards and thoughts that she received at the end of the term.

Message to parents and carers:

Northamptonshire Police have launched a high-profile county-wide campaign this month, to raise awareness of child sexual exploitation (CSE).

The purpose of the campaign is to let the public know the signs children exhibit when they are being subjected to this type of abuse, and to give people guidance about what to do if they come across these signs. For this reason, the campaign is called SAY SOMETHING IF YOU SEE SOMETHING.

You will see the campaign visuals displayed prominently across the county, there will be radio advertising and in addition your child might come across the visuals while online, as there is a three-month digital media campaign supporting the campaign.

Our aim is to raise awareness in young people and parents so they can make informed choices. It is not intended to scare but to prepare them to be able to identify and then risk assess possible dangers they may encounter both on-line and socially.

For more information please go to northamptonshirescb.org.uk/cse

Our Bug Hotel



Thank you for the items delivered to the Millennium Wood, our bug house is in progress and it is looking good to date.

The children are discussing a suitable name and are planning a 'red carpet entrance' and how we can fit CCTV into the house! We have some holes to fill and still need small bits of tube and guttering if anyone has any spare.

Mrs Oldham

Little Rotters would like to raise money to help hedgehogs. We will hold a sale at the May Day Fair.

Could you donate any used books to sell? Please give any books to Elizabeth and Connie in Jupiter class.

Thank you! Elizabeth and Connie

Parent Questionnaires

Please look out for our annual Parent & Carers' Questionnaire which is going home on Tuesday 21st April. We ask that you complete and return it to school by Friday 1st May.

You can always share your views on Parent View at any time - www.parentview.co.uk

I wasn't in school on Friday but I was informed that there were strangers in and around the village talking to parents. The school immediately contacted the Holiday Inn as this is where they said they were staying and taking part in a 'challenge'. The Holiday Inn sent the following message:

"Again, I offer our sincere apologies for any upset caused to parents this morning by the conference delegates staying in our hotel. Their intimidating behaviour in the village towards parents is clearly unacceptable and our Duty Manager spoke with the company's organiser immediately she was alerted to this. He in turn has called the delegates back to the hotel.

I would be most appreciative if you could convey the above to the parents and staff, and I am happy for you to pass on my contact to either the PCSO or any individuals who wish to speak with us further."

Nicky Garside

01788 824813